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Eric A. Prager is a partner in the IP Transactions group of Venable LLP.  He is based in 
the firm’s New York office.  He has focused his practice on intellectual property 
matters for more than 25 years, with an emphasis in the advertising, digital media, 
and software industries.  He handles both contentious and non-contentious 
engagements, including strategic counseling, development and management of IP 
portfolios, due diligence of IP assets, complex licensing and agreement work, and 
litigation. 

Eric is a frequent writer and speaker on IP issues.  He is the national chair of an 
annual two-day legal program called “Intellectual Property Issues in Business 
Transactions” (Practising Law Institute), and he co-developed and co-chaired an 
annual two-day program called “Standard Setting and Patent Pools” (Law Seminars 
International).  Eric also serves as an Adjunct Professor at Fordham Law School, 
teaching Trademark Law this spring. 

Eric has served on the U.S. Patent and Trademark Office Public Advisory Committee 
for Trademark Affairs.  He also assisted, as a member of the Intellectual Property 
Constituency of the Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN), 
in developing the uniform dispute resolution policy that ICANN requires accredited 
registrars to follow. 

Eric was engaged by the World Intellectual Property Organization (WIPO), a 
specialized agency of the United Nations, to assist in drafting several “digital 
agenda” copyright treaties, including the WIPO Copyright Treaty, the WIPO 
Performances and Phonograms Treaty, and a proposed treaty on the protection of 
databases. 

Prior to joining Venable in 2018, Eric was a partner for ten years in the New York 
office of a large global law firm where he co-chaired the firm’s Advertising and 
Marketing Law practice.  He began his career at an intellectual property boutique 
law firm.  He is a graduate of Fordham Law School and Columbia College. 


